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I strongly oppose SB916. A voluntary act to go on strike should not be rewarded with 

being able to collect unemployment. This completely contradicts what unemployment 

insurance is for. This also would put unions in a more favorable position. Businesses 

would face higher unemployment insurance premiums once again making it much 

harder to stay in business. Please do NOT pass this bill. Vote NO on SB916. 


